
  
   

 

24 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians          
 
Re: Young Shakespeare Company - Romeo and Juliet - Year 8 – 28 February 2020 
 
On Friday 28th February 2020, we are hosting a visit from the acclaimed Young Shakespeare 
Company.  They will be putting on a 90-minute production of Romeo and Juliet, which also gives 
an insight into directing and acting in the play, including using volunteers from the audience and 
teaching them about fight scenes! The company have visited before, and have never been 
anything less than thrilling! 
 
There will be a small charge of £4 per head for each boy in Year 8 to help us cover the costs of 
having the theatre company perform a bespoke play at BWS. 
 
Although three of the five Year 8 groups have studied the play, we would like everyone in the year 
group to have the opportunity of enjoying this very worthwhile experience that will undoubtedly 
contribute towards their enjoyment and understanding of Shakespeare, ahead of their studying his 
work at GCSE next year. 
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 7 February 2020 
 
To pay please access WisePay through your sons Insight account and select ‘WisePay Finance 
Portal’ the item can be found under the Trips and Visit tab. If you have any issues accessing 
WisePay please email trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet 
the deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on 01722 333851 Option 3 (Finance). 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Craig Ennew 

Head of English 
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